April 21, 2015 Annual Meeting - Town of Garfield

Town of Garfield Annual Meeting of the Electors

Tuesday, April 21, 2015 - 6:30 p.m.
Garfield Town Hall

Chairman Dickinsen called the annual meeting of the Electors of the Town of

Garfield to order on Tuesday, April 21, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. in the town hall on
Hillcrest Road. Present were Steve Dickinsen, Lamoine Hanson, Glenn

Fremstad, Clark Walker, Ardy Robertson, Jackie Rindahl, Alice Glavin, Don
Brasda, Kevin Anderson, Susan Fox, and Dianne Richardson. Meeting notice

verified.

Dickinsen outlined what can be accomplished at an annual meeting of the
electors.

The topic of what to do with the old town hall was discussed.

The Osseo Rural Fire Board has asked for public input on whether or not to

build a new fire station in Osseo for the department. An approximate guess
of tax increase would be $58 per $100,000 valuation. Garfield is one of the

towns involved in this fire district.

Alice Glavin made a motion to adjourn the annual meeting, and Dianne
Richardson seconded. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned.

Ardy Robertson, Clerk



